
Submitter: Gabrielle Hancher 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Hello, 

 

My name is Gabby and I am a registered associate therapist in Portland. It is already 

challenging enough to get people to engage with politics. What issue will this solve? 

How will this support voter rights and help more voices be heard? Denying people the 

ability to mail in vote will only impact the most marginalized among us from 

expressing their voices during local elections. I feel this will only be detrimental to our 

local elections and politics. I oppose this measure. 

 

 


